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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Alvarez, Winthrop, Thompson & Smoak, P.A. is Pleased to Announce that  
Mark W. Hernandez has Joined the Firm as an Associate in the Orlando Office 

 
Orlando, FL (December 2022) – Alvarez, Winthrop, Thompson & Smoak, P.A. (AWTSPA) is 

pleased to announce that Mark W. Hernandez has joined the firm as an associate. His practice 

is focused on commercial and business litigation. 

 

Mark has extensive experience handling foreclosures, as well as actions for replevin, collections, 

and garnishments. He has represented financial institutions, both large and small, in a wide 

range of civil litigation matters including mediations, landlord/tenant disputes, evictions, and 

code enforcement matters. 

 

Mark received his Bachelor of Science degree from Florida State University in 2004 with a major 

in Political Science. Thereafter, he received a Master's Degree in Public Administration from the 

University of North Florida in 2007 and his Juris Doctorate from Florida A&M University College 

of Law in 2009.  

 
About Alvarez, Winthrop, Thompson & Smoak, P.A.s 
Alvarez, Winthrop, Thompson & Smoak, P.A. is a full-service law firm, servicing the business 

and litigation needs of their clients. The goal of Alvarez, Winthrop, Thompson & Smoak, P.A. 

is to provide competent, effective, aggressive, and well-prepared representation in an efficient 

manner. Offices located in Orlando, Tampa, Gainesville, and Fort Lauderdale, serving clients 

both locally and statewide. For more information about Alvarez, Winthrop, Thompson & Smoak, 

P.A., please visit http://www.awtspa.com or contact 407-210-2796 or info@awtspa.com 
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